
PUBLIC NOTICE 
  
 

The Okaloosa County Household Hazardous Waste Facility located at 80 Ready 
Avenue, Fort Walton Beach, FL will be closed November 24 -26 for the Thanksgiving 
holiday. Operations will resume on Tuesday, November 29, 7 am to 3 pm. Please 
call 301-2013 with any questions.  
 
The Baker and Wright Landfills will be closed Thursday, November 24 for 
Thanksgiving and re-open at 7 am on Friday, November 25. For questions please 
call 689-5774. 
  
Waste Management will cease operations on Thursday, November 24 for 

Thanksgiving and resume full service on Friday, November 25. For questions please 

call 301-2822. 

 

(Posted, November 21, 2016, PW) 


